
 
 

TEAM GDT TO PARTICIPATE IN THE FORMULA MAZDA WINTER SERIES 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
DALLAS, Texas (October 29, 2009):   
Team GDT will be taking full advantage of this winter’s offseason.  While other teams 
are going on hiatus, Team GDT will be offering multiple test days as well as running 
their Pro Mazda cars in the Formula Mazda Winter Series.  The first race of the series is 
November 7th at Infineon Raceway in beautiful Sonoma, California.  Team GDT has an 
ace up their sleeve when it comes to this track as Driver Coach Chuck West has held 
multiple lap records at the old Sear’s Point.   
 
Ashley Freiberg will be returning to Team GDT and will be joined by Corey Lewis.  
Both drivers have competed  and had podium finishes in this year’s Skip Barber National 
Series.  This will give both pilots an opportunity to reacquaint themselves with the Pro 
Mazda machine and learn to work with the technical staff well before the start of the next 
season.  
 
For more information on the drivers, please visit their websites: 
http://www.ashleyfreibergracing.com/ 
http://www.nazarethmarket.com/market/corey_lewis_racing/ 
 
 
For inquiries about open seats for the remaining Winter Series races or test days, please 
contact Team Manager Paul Mata at pmata@gdt.com 
 
 

 
 
Media Contact:         
Paul Mata- Team Manager 
3140 Common Wealth Dr.  
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Dallas, TX 75247 
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